
 

 

GOA UNIVERSITY 

ADVERTISEMENT No. GU/Admn.(NT)/496/2016/1277 

NOTICE 

The walk-in-interview scheduled on 5th August, 2016 at 11:00 a.m. for the 

post of Programmer on contract basis is postponed due to technical reason.  

           
 
           Sd/- 

          Prof. Y. V. Reddy 
       REGISTRAR               

Date: 02/08/2016 

 


